
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 19th June 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What a good evening it was last Friday evening at the FOSS quiz.  Thank you FOSS, great fun.  If you 
missed it, here’s a couple of the questions. 
Who captained England when playing 3rd division football? 
Which is the only race where you don’t go over the finishing line? 
 
This morning we held the second senior pupil/governor meeting.  Senior pupils from all three schools 
met together with governors.  We all sat around a boardroom table and discussed agenda items with 
the aim of learning from the children. 
 
Must say the sunshine adds to the fun and sense of well being at school. 
 
Long may it last 
 

 

Tomorrow 
 

Friday 16th June – Welcome Day  non uniform 
clothing suitable for outdoor learning 

We will be raising funds for Welcome Wheels 
charity and there will be buckets on the gate, if 

you would like to make a donation. 
 

Next Week 
 
Thursday 22nd June – Feast on the Field week 2 
Jacket potatoes will also be available. 
 
 

 
 

Look Ahead 
 
Wednesday 5th & Thursday 6th July – Year 6 
transition at Broadland High School 
 
Tuesday 11th July – KS2 Cluster Sports 
 
Thursday 13th July – School Sports day. 
Gates open 1pm, races start 1.25pm 
 
Friday 14th July – Year 6 leavers play 
 
Monday 17th July – Cluster swimming gala 
 
Monday 17th – Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 
How Hill residential 
 
Friday 21st July – Year 6 leavers assembly  
 
Friday 21st July – FOSS non uniform day 
 

Swimming for Summer half term 2 
 

Wednesday  21st June – Year 6 
Wednesday 28th June  - Year 5 

Wednesday 5th ,12th July & 19th July  – Year 4 
 

 

Big Norfolk Summer Holiday Activity Scheme – Launching soon 

 
 
Booking opens on Monday 19th June via the Every Move activity finder. Summer activity dates are available 
from Monday 24 July right through until 3 Sept. 
 

https://www.everymove.uk/inspiration/big-norfolk-holiday-fun-activities 
 

 

https://www.everymove.uk/inspiration/big-norfolk-holiday-fun-activities


 

 

Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 19th June 2023 
Leave of absence during term time 

 
Please can we remind families that absence during term time will only be authorised in 
exceptional circumstances.  If you are planning on taking your child out of school during term 
time then a leave of absence form must be completed prior to the absence.  Forms are available 
on the school website or from the school office. 

SEND Parent Information Padlets 
 
Norfolk County Council have introduced a parent information padlet which provides useful sections 
including: 

 Parent advice 
 Information booklets 
 Parents groups 
 Courses/training 
 Autism Education Trust resources 
 Websites, resources and videos. 

It can be accessed here: https://padlet.com/juliestewart1/parent-information-rfj56bsahtmifi3g   
 
There is also a specific Autism padlet, which is well worth a 
look: https://padlet.com/juliestewart1/autism-resources-limqp6fg7jxr6gf0   

 

FOSS Summer Fair 
 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 

 
 

https://padlet.com/juliestewart1/parent-information-rfj56bsahtmifi3g
https://padlet.com/juliestewart1/autism-resources-limqp6fg7jxr6gf0

